
In 2010, National Pump Company was acquired, bringing six new locations serving the Irrigation, 
Municipal, Industrial and Oil and Gas markets.

Patterson Pump Ireland expanded to a newly built 40,000 square-foot production, test and 
administration facility in Mullingar, Ireland in 2015. This facility doubled the square footage of 
the previously rented facility, expanding the testing and manufacturing capabilities.

In 2012, American Turbine was acquired, adding to the National Pump Company acquisition.  
In 2014, Bayou City Pump was acquired, allowing penetration into the inland liquid petroleum 
and chemical transport markets.

Also in 2012, Pumptron was acquired and was renamed Gorman-Rupp Africa, with facilities in 
Johannesburg, Durban and Cape Town, South Africa.

In 2015, Hydro+ and Hydro+ Rental were acquired in Namur, Belgium to expand the Company’s 
European presence.

In 2015, Gorman-Rupp Europe B.V. consolidated its northern and southern operating facilities 
into a new, larger facility in Culemborg, The Netherlands, providing more efficient access to 
Rotterdam’s large international commercial port facilities.

The Permanent Canal Closures & Pumps Project was completed in 2017, reducing the risk of  
100-year level storm surges in New Orleans. Seventeen Patterson pumps, capable of moving up 
to 1,000,000 gallons per minute each, were installed in the New Orleans area.
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